
This fall and winter the Kansas Rural Center will offer the opportunity 
for to ten specialty crop growers to work with Kansas Farm Management 
Analysts to conduct and detailed financial analysis of their operations.  
Using the Finpak software, analysts will help growers gain insight into 
their operations that are useful for business analysis, cash flow planning 
and long range planning.  KRC will pay for  $350 of the standard $450 
for up to ten specialty crop growers to participate

This opportunity is funded in partnership by USDA, Risk Management Agency, under 
award number RM18MEPP522CO46/ 4500081830.

If you are interested or have questions contact:
Tom Buller in Lawrence (tombuller@ksu.edu)
Rebecca McMahon in Wichita (Rmcmahon@ksu.edu) 
Or Mary Fund mfund@kansasruralcenter.org

Understanding Your Operation’s Finances
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